
St Helens District Hospital – Site Future 

Mr JENNER question to MINISTER for HOUSING, PLANNING and CONSUMER 
AFFAIRS 

My constituent Darryl heard Homes Tasmania is planning to demolish the old St Helens 
District Hospital instead of developing it. This raises questions about why the funds are 
not being put towards affordable housing by selling it, rather than giving it away to Break 
O'Day Council. Can you please clarify if Darryl's information is accurate and advise 
exactly what is going to happen with the old St Helens District Hospital site? 
 


